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Weekly Newsletter 
Week ending:  Friday 8th October 2021 
 
The children were looking beautiful for their school photos today!  
 
We have had several responses regarding our nurture uk meeting. Please see our previous letter 
sent this week for more details if you are interested in joining us. 
 
Our year 5/6 football team are playing in The Super Saturday Football tournament tomorrow 
morning, we wish them good luck against their opponents. 
 
Learning Powers 
We have launched a new Learning Power this term called Resilience. Learning Powers in class 
are used to encourage the children with different types of behaviours that we want them to exhibit 
when they are undertaking different types of learning activities. This term we have introduced 
Bobby the Bounce-Back Bunny to Key Stage 1 and Year R. and in Key Stage 2 the children have 
been introduced to a bouncing emoji!  
 
 
 

      
 
 
Black History Month 
We will soon be celebrating Black History Month at Bromstone. Key Stage 1 and Year R are 
looking at the book called Sulwe by Lupita Nyong’o. It is a book about inner beauty and self-
esteem. In Key Stage 2 children are looking at Marcus Rashford - You Are A Champion written 
with Carl Anka. This book is packed full of stories from Marcus’s life and shows you how to be the 
best you can be.  
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A few reminders for everyone:- 
 
 
The gates are only open from 8.40-8.50 am. We will be promptly shutting the gates at 8.50am. 
Please ensure that your children are on time. 
 
Breakfast Club entry is now at the main school entrance at the side of the school, next to the 
school car park. The gate will be open for 5 minutes from 8am – 8.05am. If you require a place at 
Breakfast Club or After School Club you will need to book this on-line at www.schoolmoneyco.uk. 
It can no longer be booked via the office. 
 
If you are collecting your child from the Pirate Ship gate and have arrived early, please could you 
leave the path clear until your child’s class arrives on the playground. This allows lots of space for 
others to move through and remain socially distanced if they wish to. The Pirate Ship climbing 
frame is currently out of use. 
 
Children will continue to come to school on their PE day wearing their PE kit. PE days are as 
follows: 
 
Monday: Year 1 
Tuesday: Year 3 
Wednesday: Year 4 
Thursday: Year 2 and Year 5 
Friday: Year 6 
If your child is attending an after-school sports club which does not fall on their PE day, they 
should wear their school uniform to school and change into their kit at the end of the day. 
 
When your children are studying gymnastics they have to be wearing shorts, t-shirt and bare feet 
in order to access the gymnastics apparatus due to health and safety reasons. They can wear this 
underneath their tracksuit in colder weather.  
 
 
Dangerous Parking 
This week we were sent a photograph of a car that had actually mounted the pavement directly 
outside of our school. This is completely unacceptable for children and adults that are trying 
access the pavement and we would ask you to consider others before you park so dangerously. 
 
 
If you need to talk to a member of staff please phone the office or email 
hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Toni Moon and Alison Monroe – Heads of School 
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